Letter from Walter O’Malley to Sidney Bingham

April 7, 1955,

Col. B.ldnijr H. Binshﬂ,
Board of Transportationm,

Fi, 370 Jay Btreet,

ﬂ] Brooklyn, N, Y.

11

'l My dear Colonel:

L&)

=/ Confidentially, we =re giving some thought to the site at Horace

Harding Blvd and Junction Avenue, Queens. Would you be good enough
to informally advise re if bus and subway transportation to that loca-
tion could be expected to be adecuate to cover the needs. We are
only making & preliminsry study. Of course, this would have to be
entre-nous. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Walter F. 0'Malley,
Prlliﬂ.mt.
WFO M BM
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walteromalley.com
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